
Arlington Heights School District 25 
Ivy Hill Elementary School 
Erin’s Law Presentations 

____________________________________________________ 
 

On January 24, 2013, Governor Pat Quinn signed a new law extending sexual abuse 
education in Illinois schools.  Erin’s Law requires all schools to provide child sexual 
abuse prevention education for all students, early childhood through 12th grade, yearly. 
The law also allows parents to choose to not have their child participate in the 
presentation.   
 
If you ​do not​ wish for your child to participate, please complete this form and return it 
to your child’s teacher prior to their classroom presentation.   
____________________________________________________ 
 
I hereby request that my child _________________________________ 

opt-out of participation in the Erin’s Law sexual abuse prevention presentation for the 

2020-2021 school year.   

 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________ 
 
Teacher Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Date: ________________________ 


